
Words from our President Ellen Logan: 

A special welcome to our two new members - Kylie Rodwell and Lyn Connell who I had the pleasure 

of inducting last month.  We know you will both contribute where you can to our Club’s activities 

and meetings.  Thanks to Robin Powell who took us through the activities that our Club is involved 

in, Jane Blunck told us about IWD and Denise Martin who outlined the Zonta International  

Service projects which we will be supporting over the next two years.   

A busy meeting ahead -  

Sharon will have White ribbons and wrist bands for sale at our meeting, in support of the White 

Ribbon campaign.  

I would like to encourage you to check out this site – Google “White Ribbon Day Resources” and 

check out the short video – “I Swear”.  I will explain the reason for why I would like you to see 

this short video at our meeting.   

There will be no Guest speaker this month.  The Program and PR committee have planned some-

thing different for the night, which I’m sure will be entertaining.   Perhaps we could also ask 

Catherine Drynan to tell us about her pilgrimage.   

Many thanks to Judy Manderson, Margaret Brennan and Robin Powell who came to my home a few 

weeks ago to cut out breast care cushions.  We now have 100 ready for sewing.  Margy Brennan 

has some exciting news for us on this matter.    

Our next fund raising project is our GOURMET GOODIES AND GIFTS STALL at the Beaudesert 

Markets on Saturday 4th December.  We will require a full members support here, in the form of 

one or more of the following  

Donation of Christmassy items for our Raffle prizes of Baskets of Goodies 

Donation of baked Christmassy items to be sold on the day 

Donation of crafty Christmassy items to be sold on the day 

Volunteering your time to work on the stall on the day 

If we pre sell the raffle, we will need volunteers to help with this 

We set up under the big tree, near the Ruth Westerman gazebo.  It is usually a fun day.  Great 

social outing for us all. The Finance & Fundraising Committee will have a roster circulating, so 

please add your name to it.   

Look forward to seeing you at our last general meeting for the 2010.  

Cheers,    

Ellen 

ISSUE: 263   Date: November 2010 
 

PO. Box 174 BEAUDESERT  4285 
CHARTERED IN APRIL 1988 

 

AREA 3 - DISTRICT 22 

 

DISTRICT GOVERNOR: TRISH COLLINS         AREA DIRECTOR: JUDITH TREVAN-HAWKE 

BeauZontian 
ZONTA CLUB OF BEAUDESERT AREA 



DATE CLAIMERS 
 

November, Tuesday, 16th - Dinner Meeting - L&A Hotel. 

November, Tuesday, 30th - Gynaecological Cancer Re-
search - Aware raising event by the Zonta Club of Pine Rivers. 
Info: Vicki Williams 0409 846 183 or 
email:sarumedi@samford.net or check with Ellen. 

MISSION  STATEMENT 

Zonta International is a worldwide organisation of executives in business 
and the professions working together to advance the status of women. 

Next Board Meeting 
14th December at 6:00 pm  

The Clubhouse, 6-12 Petersen St Beaudesert 

Please note: Board meetings are held 2nd Tuesday 

of each month at The Clubhouse 
General (dinner) meetings are held 3rd Tuesday of 
each month at the Logan & Albert Hotel (upstairs) 

Please let Robin Powell know by 9:00am on the Tuesday at the latest if you will not be 
attending the meeting. 

0412 965 935 or 5541 2776 or email: powfam@iprimis.com.au 
In the absence of an apology, non-attending members will be invoiced $20. 

 
Dinner meeting - Tuesday 16th November 

���� 
Committee meetings start at 5:45 pm 

Please be punctual 
Meeting starts at 6:30 pm 

Dinner 7:30 pm - 2 Courses $20 
Logan & Albert Hotel - upstairs meeting room 

 

Carols by Candlelight - Wednesday, 1st December in 
Jubilee Park at 6:00 pm. 
Zontians, a roster will be circulated at the dinner meeting for donations for their 
Cake Stall. This donation is made to raise money for the following year’s event. 

Gourmet Goodies Stall at the Markets  
Saturday, 4th December  

Ladies this is one of our main fundraising events each year. We ask 
you to make something special and Christmassy and present it in such 
a way that people won’t be able to resist buying it. 
This has already been mentioned but it bears repeating - we need 
you to donate to the raffle of Christmas Goodies which will be sold 
at the markets. Alice to make up a couple of baskets so please bring 
your donation to the dinner meeting on Tuesday. 

Sharon will have White 
Ribbon wristbands and 
ribbons on sale at the 
dinner meeting.  
Only $2.. buy one for a 
friend too. 

November, Thursday, 25th - International Day for the Elimination of 
Violence Against Women 

December, Wednesday 1st - Carols by Candlelight 

December, Saturday, 4th - Gourmet Goodies stall at the Markets. 

December, Tuesday, 14th - Board Meeting - Peterson St. 

THERE IS NO DECEMBER DINNER MEETING  


